

Parish Chairman: Kerri Harold  
Parish Deputy Chair: Amanda Beal

## Notice & Agenda

---

### LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 Woodmansey Parish Council

#### NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF THE April 2023 (ORDINARY) MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Councillors are formally summoned to a meeting of the above-named Parish which will be held at the Village Hall on Long Lane held on **Monday, 17<sup>th</sup> April 2023, commencing at 1900.**

#### PUBLIC ATTENDANCE

Members of the Public are welcome at the above meeting(s) and there is a session for public speaking in the Parish Meeting– **however if you wish to raise any issues, you need to advise the Clerk 3 days in advance of the meeting**

---

#### BUSINESS TO BE TRANSACTED

1. Present and Apologies (*Chair to confirm quorum*)
2. Declarations of Interest – any new or concerning matters on this month's agenda (*Chair*)
3. Approval of the previous months minutes (*Chair*)
4. Report from Ward Cllrs (*Cllrs Harold, Mathieson & Jump*) **In light of the accepted period of purdah, this item will not be heard at the April meeting**
5. Any correspondence / opportunity for any members of the public in attendance to speak.
6. Financial Report and Accounts (*Clerk*)
7. Planning applications (*All*)
8. Police Matters – opportunity for Cllrs to discuss latest crime statistics (*All*)
9. **Matters arising – to consider on-going and new issues and decide further action if necessary:**

#### Ongoing Issues

- 9.1.1 Cllrs to consider any final updates for the 2023/24 budget – budget to be agreed by Cllrs (*All*)
- 9.1.2 Cllrs to consider updates on the May elections – process and next steps (*All*)
- 9.1.3 Cllrs to consider updates on any proposals for celebrating the King's Coronation – Cllrs to agree delivery of gifts to school children and arrangements for installation of new bench (*All*)
- 9.1.4 Cllrs to consider update from Network Rail regards closure of England Springs Bridlepath – subject to receipt of Freedom of Information Request for Risk Assessment (*All*)
- 9.1.5 Cllrs to consider matters relating to the village hall and land - update on progress to seek legal advice (*All*)

#### New Issues

- 9.1.6 Cllrs to discuss AGAR (Annual Audit) process and key stages and annual Accounts Report (*Clerk / All*)
- 9.1.7 Cllrs to discuss arrangements for Annual Meetings (*All*)
- 9.1.8 Cllrs to discuss flooding on allotments – (subject to receipt of information from Drainage Board) (*All*)
- 9.1.9 Cllrs to discuss possible purchase of electronic radar signs (*All*)

10. AOB / matters raised by Cllrs (*not to be voted on*).

*Andrew Crabbe*

Andrew Crabbe

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

10<sup>th</sup> April 2023